
TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ryan Ovenell

SUBJECT: Contract with the Northwest Educational Service District 189 for Student
Threat Assessment Team Services for the 2022-23 School Year

DATE: August 2, 2022

TYPE: Action Required

Attached is a Contract with the Northwest Educational Service District 189 to provide
consultation, coordination and facilitation services to employees of the Stanwood-Camano
School District in the area of Safe Schools and Threat Assessment Services for the 2022-23
school year.

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve the 2022-23 Contract with
Northwest Educational Service District 189 for Student Threat Assessment Services.














